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[bookmark: _GoBack]Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Germany to the fourth cycle of UPR and appreciates country’s active participation in the work of UN Human Rights Council. 
My delegation commends the efforts that Germany has made to implement recommendations received during the previous cycle of the UPR and measures has undertaken to promote the reconciliation of work and family, to widen further the scope for participation of young people through the Youth Strategy as well as to combat racism and any forms of discrimination. 
We would like to make the following recommendations:
· Continue its good efforts to combat racism and racial discrimination, xenophobia, and other related intolerances both on and offline and share its best practices with other Member countries;
· Enhance efforts to protect ethnic and religious minorities including the Muslim community.
We wish the delegation of Germany a successful review.


